From: Glenda Small

To: cityclerk

Cc: Serratto, Matthew; Ornelas, Jesse; Echevarria, Fernando; Perez, Bertha; Blake, Kevin; Boyle, Sarah; Shelton,
Delray

Subject: Redistricting Item# G-1, 22-159

Date: Monday, March 07, 2022 11:47:00 AM

To whom it may concern:

As a resident of district 5, I was alarmed to see that my little neighborhood was plucked out of district 5 And thrust
into district 3 on the other side of Bear Creek in a completely different neighborhood.

I feel that the board should pick map #203 for the following reasons.
* Six districts are compact and not sprawling.

* Boundaries are easiest to describe and remember for voters

* Has lower deviation in population per district than other map.

* Four of six districts are majority occupied by Minorities.

Further we would like to ask the board to pick from the two maps that have been presented by the very diverse board
that the City Council unanimously approved and they unanimously voted for and brought back to the board.

Thank you for your consideration,

Glenda Brinsfield Small

Sent from my iPhone
[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]





